
Arthur E. Wright  

Community School 
Principal Teacher — Anna Mangano Vice Principal — Jennifer Hughes 

Healthy Hearts, Healthy Minds, Healthy Bodies and a Healthy 
World are built here! 
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Welcome Back! 

The Arthur E. Wright School 

Community welcomes you all 

back for another year of fantastic 

learning! We have some familiar 

staff faces to greet you, and 

some new faces that will 

makeour team even more awesome!                

Please remember, we are here to support you; 

our community. There is no question too large 

or too small. We look forward to an amazing 

2015.  

Arthur E. Wright BBQ 

We will be hosting a Fall BBQ for all of our families!  

Come on out and enjoy some great food and great company!! 

Date: Thursday, Sept. 24th, 2015 

Time: 5:30 p.m. -  7:30 p.m. 

More details and food ordering information to follow! 
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SEPTEMBER IMPORTANT DATES 

 September 8 and 9 Orientation Days 

 September 14th  Rosh Hashanah  

 Grade 7/8 TAA begins at Leila North 1:15 p.m. 

 September 21st 9:15 a.m. School Assembly 

 September 23 Fall Equinox and Yom Kippur 

 September 24th 5:30-7:30 WELCOME BACK BBQ   Forms due back by 

Monday, September 21 

 September 24th WHOLE SCHOOL FIELD DAY—enjoy some activities with 

your kids at the BBQ 

Thanks Mr. Levere for helping our kids develop critical 

thinking skills. 



We kicked off our Balanced School 

Day with a healthy snack during our se-

cond nutrition break! Children enjoyed 

some delicious fruit salad!!! 

Please remember to 

send a nice healthy 

lunch with children. 

remember that they 

have two opportunities 

throughout the day to 

eat their lunch, during 

both of our nutrition 

breaks! 

Please be careful while travelling through 

school zones! Remember that the speed limit is 

30km/hour!! 

Please also remember that there is no  

supervision on the playground until 8:30! 

If for any reason 
your child will be 
away from school 
please be sure to 

let the office 
know!  

Just a reminder that the school    

parking lot is reserved for staff. Thank 

you for not parking there while    

dropping off children. 

Children currently do not have 

access to a microwave to warm 

their food during our nutrition 

breaks. Please consider using a 

Thermos if you would like to    

continue to send warm food      

options for your children. 
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School Patrol   

Safety Tips 

 At any intersection with a School 

Safety  Patrol, please make sure to stop be-

hind the      patrol and wait for their in-

structions. 

 Always look both ways when crossing 

the street and make sure cars have come to 

a      complete stop before crossing. 

 Make sure to walk when crossing the 

street, also, if you are on a bike, make sure 

to get off your bike and walk it across with 

you! 

 When crossing from a bus to the side 

of the street, wait for patrol instructions 

and look to the bus driver to wave you 

across.. 

 When riding a bus, make sure to listen 

to the bus patrols and the bus driver! 

 Remember that patrols are here to help keep our community safe, please be sure to respect 

them and listen to their helpful Instructions! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to introduce Kathy and Linda, our fantastic secretarial team at Arthur E. Wright 

School. Whether it be calling the office to let us know if the kids will be away or simply needing   

clarification on something, they support our community with love and attention to detail.           

Whatever your needs, don’t hesitate to call. 
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HUGE THANKS!! 

We extend a very warm thank you to Parmajeet Ranouta (gr. 7/8 teacher) who has 

tirelessly worked with our girls’ Indian Folk Dance group over the summer. The girls 

performed at Folklorama, Teeyan Mela at Maples Collegiate, the Legislative     

Building for India’s Independence Day Celebration on August 16
th
, and Raagli 

Sham just this past Saturday night. The girls did a beautiful job – it is such a treat to 

watch them dance!! Thank you girls!  

 

Parent/Child Pre-School Program with Mr. Dave! 

Registration for preschool families will be held on: 

 Monday, Sept. 21/2015 from 8:30 – 3:30  

Wednesday, Sept. 23/2015 from 1:00—3:30  

  at Arthur E. Wright School in Room 1.  

 




